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Arthurs Lane Hambleton 

Statement of Reasons  

 

The purpose of this proposal is to introduce two new junction tables on Arthurs 

Lane. One situated at the junction with Rowan Lane and one situated at the 

junction with Goat Willow Drive. This proposal seeks to slow traffic and allow safe 

passage of pedestrians due to the increase in traffic from the new housing 

development. 

 

These proposals are being carried out under a Section 278 Agreement by the developer 
and are linked to the new housing development. 

 


